
Annual Town Officer’s Meeting 

Monday, January 14, 2019 

Town Clerk’s Office 

 

Attendees:  
Selectmen: Fred Saar, Gary Allard, Bill Piper (phone) 
Road Foreman: Lisle Houghton  
Town Clerk:  Jessy Pelow  
Treasurer: Steve Eddy  
Fire Department: Jeff Gingue, Bill Willis  
Listers: Howard Remick, Mike Keach  

DRB: Mike Barrett 

Others: Kevin Gillander, Mary Jo O’Neill, Carolyn D’Anjou  

 

Opening: Fred opened the Annual Town Officer’s meeting at 7pm.  

 

Listers: Howard reported that the Town wide reappraisal will begin in July of this year and will be 

completed by July of 2020.  

Library: Mary Jo reported that the Library is asking for an increase of $1,200 for their appropriation 

making the total requested appropriation $13,200. The Library budget report was given to Jessy for the 

Town Report.  

Fire Department: Jeff reported that there was a total of 93 calls in 2018. The department has 17 

members which is a little low, but he is hopeful others will be recruited.  He noted that the fire 

department gear & equipment that is outdated will be upgraded this year. Fire Department reports 

were given to Jessy.  

Development Review Board: Mike reported that the DRB had a pretty usual year with nothing major. 

He noted that the board is still looking for a secretary. DRB annual report was emailed to Jessy.  

Planning Board: Howard reported that the Planning Board has been working hard on the Unified 

Development Bylaw updates.  

 

Fred made the motion to adjourn. Gary seconded the motion. All approved. The meeting adjourned at 

7:17pm.  

 

Approved:                                                                                           Jessy Pelow 
Date:                                                                                                    Town Clerk 
 


